NOTICE
VILLAGE OF BIRON RESIDENTS

GRASS, LEAF & BRUSH PICKUP

[image: image1.wmf]Grass clippings and leaves will be picked up in the Village of Biron from Monday, April 14, 2008 through Thursday, May 15, 2008.  Please have untied bags and/or containers at the curbside by 7:00 a.m.  Containers should not exceed 32 gallons.      
Brush pick up is scheduled for the last week of each month from April through October.  It will be considered the last week of the month if any day of the month is within that week.  All brush must be piled on one direction and placed parallel to the road.  Brush cannot be over twelve (12) feet in length and must be piled away from mailboxes, lawn ornaments, street lights, signs, power poles or any other object that would prohibit pickup.







Deb Eichsteadt

Village Clerk
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